
Wellington Academy North Cape 

December 2018 Newsletter 
 

Administrators News... 

Wellington Academy 

1024 SE 10th Street 

Cape Coral, Fl 33990 

 

Phone 

239-574-8818 

 

Open Weekdays 

6:30 am to 6:00 pm 
 

Email: northcape@wellingtonacademyschools.com 

 

Website: www.wellingtonacademyschools.com 

 

Tammy Yarter-  
Director 

Happy Birthday to all 
our friends celebrating 

this month!!! 

Evelyn Andreis 

Baylor Gee 

Cataleya Kocon 

Kaleb Quinones 

Olivia Skocik 

Landon Smith 

Happy Holidays!! This is my favorite time of the year! November was a 
wonderful month for our students. They learned all about fall, traditions, 
and families. They also learned about the first feast held by the Pilgrims 

and Native Americans. The children enjoyed a feast of their own and 
loved all the delicious food!  

 

We are flying towards the end of the year! Brace yourself because it will 
be here before you know it. This month is packed with fun activities and 

events.  There is a flyer attached to this newsletter that will keep you 
abroad to our upcoming events . We would like to welcome your family to 

join our Wellington family for our scheduled events this month. These 
events are very important to us because they celebrate togetherness.  

 

 The man in red will be visiting Wellington Academy this month!!! 
Santa will visit our students on Friday, December 8th @ 9:30am. He will 

begin his visit in the one-year old classroom and make his way around the 
center. Each child will receive a small goody bag of treats from the big 

man in red.  
 

To cut down on the cost of printing pictures, we are asking that you PRE-

PAY for your child’s picture with Santa. It is $5 and will come with a cute 
frame that you can decorate as a family. Order forms are available at the 

front office.   
 

This month our curriculum is focused on “Celebrations around the world.” 
We will learn about many cultures and their celebrations for the holidays. 

We welcome our families to share their traditions, and customs.  
 

Please refer to our monthly calendar for closure dates as well as im-
portant events.  

 

We wish you all the happiest of Holidays, from our family to yours!!!  
 

Love Always, 
Ms. Tammy 



December Dates to Remember: 
December 4th @ 4pm—D1 Trim-A-Tree 

 

December 5th @ 4pm— D2A  Trim-A-Tree 

 

December 6th @ 4pm— D2B Trim-A-Tree 

 

December 11th @ 4pm— D3A Program 

 

December 12th @ 4pm— D3B Program 

 

December 13th @ 4pm— VPK A/B  Program  
(Ms. Ana & Ms. Ashley / Ms. Haydee & Ms. Nubia) 

 

December 14th @ 4pm— VPK C Program 

(Ms. Linda & Ms. Donna) 

 

December 19th @ 4 pm— VPK A Gingerbread  
(Ms. Ana & Ms. Ashley) 

 

December 20th @ 4pm— VPK B Gingerbread 

(Ms. Haydee & Ms. Nubia) 

 

December 21st @ 4pm— VPK C Gingerbread 

(Ms. Linda & Ms. Donna) 

 

December 21st— “Ugly Christmas Sweater  
Party” (Schoolwide!) 

 

December 24th & 25th— Wellington CLOSED! 
 

December 31st & January 1st— Wellington CLOSED!  



VPK PARENTS 

There will be NO VPK from  
Monday, December 24th until  
Tuesday, January 8th, 2019! 

VPK will resume on Wednesday,  
January 9th,  2019. 

 

Tuition will be increased by $45 for 
the month of December and $45 for 
the month of January for these two 

NON-VPK weeks.  
 

**Tuition is due even if your child is not in  
attendance for these days.**  
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Developmental One 
It is that time of the year again, we can’t wait to hear those sleigh bells ringing!  We’d like to wel-
come our new friend to our classroom! Joy, Lexi, Jax, and Camden, we are so happy to have 
you in our classroom! We would like to invite all our families to join us on December 4th @ 4pm 
for our annual Trim-A-Tree. This is a fun event where you and your child can decorate orna-
ments! Santa Clause will be coming to town on Friday, December 14th starting at 9:30am, and 
each child will receive a goody bag. Please make sure your child has a weather appropriate 
change of clothes in their cubby, as accidents do happen, and the weather has started to 
change. Keep an eye out for a sign-up sheet for our classroom Holiday Party. We hope that you 
have a merry holiday season!  
 

Developmental 2A 
We hope everyone enjoyed their Thanksgiving holiday! In December we celebrate the “most 
wonderful time of the year.” Santa is coming, our families will have the opportunity to make tree 
decorations with the children, and of course we will have a Christmas Party. Our Trim-A-Tree is 
on Wednesday, December 5th @ 4PM, and we hope everyone can make it! Please be sure to 
check that your child has extra clothes in their cubby, especially if we are working on potty train-
ing! Please keep an eye on our Parent Board for upcoming events and closures! We hope eve-
ryone has a happy holiday season! 

Developmental 2B 
Can you believe 2017 is almost over?! We hope everyone has a Merry Christmas and a Hap-
py New Year. Our Trim-A-Tree will be on Thursday, December 6th at 4PM, and we hope you 
all can make it! Please make sure your child has extra clothes in their cubby, and make sure 
everything is labeled. We have quite a few important dates coming up, so please be sure to 
keep an eye on our Parent Board!! Santa will be coming to visit on Friday, December 14th 
and we will be starting at 9:30AM, You can pre-order pictures on the front office!  We hope 
everyone has a safe and happy holiday! 
 

Developmental 3A 
The Holidays are here already; can you believe it? There are so many fun and exciting things 
going on this month. Our class will be having our Holiday Program on Tuesday, Dec. 11th @ 
4pm in the parking lot! All family and friends are welcome to come; don’t forget a chair as 
seating is limited! Santa will be visiting the kids on Friday, Dec. 14th, if you would like to pur-
chase the picture of your child with Santa, please get an order form from the front office, you 
must pre-pay for this. Keep an eye out for our holiday closure schedule and any other im-
portant reminders. Happy Holidays from our family to yours! 



VPK B  
Can you believe it is December already?! We have a lot going on during the month of December, so please 
keep your eyes open and paying attention to the dates we post on our parent board! We have Santa visiting, 
our holiday program, gingerbread decorating, ugly sweater party, and our pajama party!! Please let us know 
if your child will be here for Winter Break, there will be NO VPK December 24th-January 8th! We will resume 
VPK on Wednesday, January 9th! Please keep an eye out for closures as well! PLEASE remember to only 
bring to school what will fit inside your child's cubby,  it is part of DCF policy that each cubby door must 
close, and nothing is hanging out of the doors. Don't forget to keep practicing those sight words!! Thank you 
for doing a great job with library books each weekend! Happy Holidays!!!!!!!!  
 

VPK C  
December is upon us already! It is going to be a fun-filled and busy month. We will be reviewing the letters 
and sights words that we have completed and review the numbers 1-10. We would like to say thank you to all 
the parents who donated food, for our food drive and those parents who helped us raise money for St. Jude’s 
during our Trike-a-Thon. There is a lot to remember in the month of December, please see the “December 
dates to remember” in this newsletter. If you could, please let us know if your child will be here for Winter 
Break. Thank you and we hope you have a very Happy Holidays!  

Developmental 3B 
It is hard to believe that the holidays are already upon us! It is going to be a fun, but crazy month. If you 
haven’t already done so, please bring in a plain white t-shirt for your child so we can make a fun, cute 
Christmas shirt to wear for our Program.  I am sure your child has been singing holiday songs, our Annual 
Holiday Program will be held on Wednesday December 12th at 4pm in the school parking lot. We want to 
invite everyone to join us for this special event. Santa is coming!! Santa will be visiting on Friday, December 
14th Pictures of your child with Santa are available for pre-purchase only. So, make sure you order this be-
fore he visits! As the weather cools off, please remember to label everything! Please remember no toys are 
to be brought to school until Friday!! Also, if you could remember to fill your child’s water bottles before they 
come into the classroom, it would be greatly appreciated! Our classroom is in need or extra clothes, if you 
have any you’d like to donate, we would love it! We hope you have a wonderful holiday and we will see you 
next year ;) 
 

VPK A  
Tis the season to be jolly, Fa, La, La, La, La… Thank you to everyone who donated for our Food Drive, as 
well as donating to the St. Jude’s Trike-A–thon!! We had a great turn out & raised over $800! We would like 
to invite you to join us Thursday, December 13th for our annual Holiday Program at 4pm in our  parking lot. 
Each Child will need a Santa hat and a Christmas colored shirt to wear for the program! Santa will be mak-
ing an appearance on Friday, December 14th, if you would like to purchase the picture of your child with 
Santa, you must pre-order and pre-pay.  We have so many fun activities planned this month to go with our 
theme of Celebrations around the world. December 19th, we invite all our families to come decorate a Gin-
gerbread house with your child. We are asking for donations of frosting, candy, and graham crackers! As 
the weather gets cooler, please make sure your child wears weather appropriate clothes.  Don’t forget to 
keep checking our parent board as it is always full of announcements and information. We hope you have a 
great holiday season!  



Theme: Celebrations around the world 

Letters: Review Aa-Pp 

 

 

Numbers: Review 0-10 

 

 

Colors: Green, Red 

 

 

Shapes: Cone, Star 



PLEASE take into 
account  the safety of 
all children getting on 
or off a school bus by 
stopping when you see 
their lights flashing 
and signs out!!  

Please only use the 
handicap parking spot if 
you have a valid tag to 

do so. 

Wellington Academy will be CLOSED on Monday, 
December 24th and Tuesday, December 25th! 

 

 

 

 

Wellington Academy will be CLOSED on  
Monday, December 31st and Tuesday, January 1st. 



 
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

      1 

2 3 4  
D1  

Trim-A-Tree 

@ 4PM 

5 
D2A 

Trim-A-Tree 

@ 4PM 

6       D2B 

Trim-A-Tree 

@ 4PM 

 

MS. HAYDEES 
14TH  

ANNIVERSARY! 

7 8 

9 10 11 
D3A Holiday  
Program @ 

4PM 

 

12 
 

D3B Holiday 

Program @ 4 
PM 

13 
VPK A/B 

Holiday Pro-
gram @ 4PM 

14 

VPK C Holiday 
Program @ 4PM 

 

MS. TAMMYS 
BIRTHDAY!  

15 

16 17 18 19 

 

VPK A 

Gingerbread @ 
4PM 

20 

 

VPK B  
Gingerbread @ 

4PM 

21 

VPK C Ginger-
bread @ 4PM 

 

“UGLY  
SWEATER  
PARTY” 

22 

23 24 

WELLINGTON 
CLOSED!  

25 

WELLINGTON 
CLOSED!  

26 

 

NO VPK  

27 
 

NO VPK  

28 

 

NO VPK  

29 

30 31 

WELLINGTON 
CLOSED!  

     



 

Does your child's classroom  
have a family picture? 

Please bring in a family picture 
for your child’s family tree in 

their classroom! 


